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Dear valued customers: 
 
 

Announcing Thomson Power Systems 

 
Thomson Technology has undergone a significant transformation.  As part 
of a rebranding strategy, we are pleased to announce our new name and 
corporate image as Thomson Power Systems, part of the Regal 
Corporation. 
 
We are excited about the strength of our new look.  As we complete the 
transition, you will notice our new logo and new look for our brochures, 
trade show materials and business cards. 

 

What it means for our existing clients is that it’s “business as usual”.  You 
will continue to deal with the same individuals you have in the past and we 
will provide the same level of excellence you have come to experience. 
 
As we continue on this exciting phase of growth, we would like to take the 
opportunity to thank our loyal clients and business associates. 
 
Regards, 

       
Rick Martin  Norm Schmidt 
Vice President Vice President 

 

 


